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To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This notice is to advise and notify all National Safety Code (NSC) Safety Certificate holders in British 
Columbia of the Commercial Vehicle Safety and Enforcement Branch’s intent to cancel NSC Safety 
Certificates that have been inactive for 5 or more years. 
 
NSC Safety Certificates that have not had a commercial vehicle licensed and/or operating under its NSC 
number since September 2006 will be cancelled.  
 
The Motor Vehicle Act and Motor Vehicle Act Regulations have been amended several times since 2007 
to reflect changes to National Safety Code standards and requirements. Section 37.04(c.1) of the Motor 

Vehicle Act Regulations requires certificate holders to provide satisfactory evidence as to the 
establishment of and the ability to maintain practices and procedures necessary to ensure compliance 
with the Act and Regulations.  
 
NSC Certificate holders that have been inactive for 5 years or more must notify the National Safety 
Code program office, in writing by January 31, 2012, as to why the cancellation should not take place 
and indicate when their Safety Certificate will become active. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding this notification, please contact the National Safety 
Code program office at 250-952-0576, or by e-mail at NSC@gov.bc.ca. 
 
Yours truly, 
 

 
Barb Morris 
Manager, National Safety Code 
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